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BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
  

During the 2019-20 school year, a grant was awarded to Eisenhower School by the PTO in the amount                  

of $3,000 for the purchase of some raised planting boxes. At the time, the selected boxes were on                  

backorder and then unavailable for the remainder of the year. The goal of the boxes is to provide a                   

“hands on” ​instructional component for students as they learn about living things, habitats, and              

community work/responsibility.  

 

The staff responsible for care and upkeep will consist of the building principal and team members to be                  

divided among the boxes.  

      ​  (72” x 72”  6 at $2,634.00) 
 

 

 

Building administration is also thinking about a 7th piece, a centerpiece, to be used as a butterfly                 

garden.                               ​  (48” x 48” 1 at $229.00) 

 

 



 

 

The walking stones that have been saved from the prior area will be repurposed to radiate around to the                   

different flower boxes 

 

RECOMMENDED ACTION: 

 

As the cost for the purchase of the proposed items is being fully reimbursed by the District 23 PTO, we                    

are simply presenting this plan for consideration and will proceed with ordering pending the              

Committee’s approval. 


